
MPAC HOLDS PUBLIC HEARING SESSION ON DRAFT  2021/22 ANNUAL REPORT  
 
The Municipal Public Accounts Committee (MPAC) of the Blouberg Local Municipality today, 27 
March 2023 met with the municipal leadership, management and community stakeholders in 
Senwabarwana for the  hearing meeting on Draft  2021/22  Annual Report.  
 
The Executive Committee  led by the Mayor,   Her Worship Cllr Maria Thamaga together with senior 
management  were providing feedback and clarity to questions put to them by the committee 
regarding services rendered and capital projects implemented in the period under review.  
 
The functions of the Committee (MPAC), chaired by Cllr Moloko Lazarus  Maifo include ; promoting 
good governance, transparency, accountability and value for money and use of municipal resources 
amongst others.  
 
The committee has been,  through the month of March meeting with  stakeholders including 
members of the public presenting the report and afford   them the opportunity to have their say on 
it.  
 
The hearings were in compliance with section 127(2) of the Municipal Finance Management Act, 56 
of 2003 following the tabling of Draft Annual report earlier.  
 
The  Annual Report is an MFMA compliance that provides a general report on performance of the 
municipality in service delivery and budget implementation(SDBIP) of the financial year wherein the 
public hearings allow for public participation to promote accountability to the local community 
regarding the decisions made by the municipality and the projects implemented throughout the year 
and how their funds have been spent. 
 



 
 



 
 



 


